
Velinda  Elwell 
Gorham 
LD 1020
As a Gorham resident, I support LD1010 to repeal the MTA Construction of the 
Gorham Connector. Please stop this wasteful spending once and for all.  The traffic 
issues could be fixed by adding 2 roundabouts, which would allow a consistent flow 
of traffic and widening 114 in several areas along the stretch which are less populated.
They don't need to build a toll highway that dumps straight into the already bottle 
neck area of Gorham.  Why waist anymore taxpayers $$$ especially given the current 
circumstances in our country.  Just find a way to improve the current routes.  I am 
sure that exhorbanant amount of money they were planning on waisting on this 
project could be put to much better use. 


